Re: Food Truck Question

Subject: Re: Food Truck Question

From: rachel burke <rachel@ciclavia.org>

Date: 08/03/2017 10:09 AM

To: Kelly Hernandez <kelly@sanpedrochamber.com>

CC: Gianine Rizzi <grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Hi Kelly

Thanks for letting us know. She reached out to a few of the trucks we work with
and seems to be booking 10 trucks somewhere along the route.

A colleague will be out tonight walking around and passing out flyers! We can
definitely have her stop by and drop off some posters - what address will you be
stationed at?

Thanks!!

Rachel Burke

Director of Production
CicLAvia

525 S. Hewitt Street
Los Angeles, CA 90013
p. 323/886-1070
www.ciclavia.orqg
Facebook | Twitter

On Aug 3, 2017, at 10:07 AM, Kelly Hernandez
<kelly@sanpedrochamber.com> wrote:

Good Morning Rachel,

Thank you for reaching out! The Chamber has not consulted with Allyson for food
trucks for CicLAvia. | will let you consult with Gianine and Lorena on the details of
the Chill Zone.

Will your team be out tonight, for First Thursday? If so, please have them stop in to
say hi and leave a poster or two. |

Have a great rest of your day!

Kelly Hernandez

Events & Marketing Coordinator

San Pedro Chamber of Commerce
(310) 832-7272

The San Pedro Chamber of Commerce is a non-profit 501 (c) (6) membership organization. The mission of the San
Pedro Chamber of Commerce is to promote, support, and advocate the interests of the business community. Our
vision is to make San Pedro a better place to live, work, and visit.

From: rachel burke [mailto:rachel@ciclavia.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 12:11 PM
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Re: Food Truck Question

To: Kelly Hernandez <kelly@sanpedrochamber.com>; Gianine Rizzi
<grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>
Subject: Food Truck Question

Hi Gianine and Kelly!

One of our food trucks emailed me and said that Allyson Vought from the Art Walk had also
reached out to them for CicL Avia. Is she reaching out to trucks on your behalf for the chill
zone? If not, do you know if she has something planned near the route? We want to make sure
there won’t be trucks parked anywhere else on the route itself as vehicles are not allowed on the
route except at our hubs! And if there will be trucks parked somewhere off route by near the
CicLAvia route we want to know so that we can promote that area via our digital map! Let me
know if you know!

Best,

Rachel

Rachel Burke

Director of Production
CicLAvia

525 S. Hewitt Street
Los Angeles, CA 90013
p. 323/886-1070
www.ciclavia.org
Facebook | Twitter
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